
                                                                        

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

9th November 2015 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

FLU IMMUNISATION 

Year 1 & Year 2 children have had their flu immunisation this afternoon. There is an 

accompanying leaflet with this letter. The immunisation was given through nasal 

spray. Thank you for your support in this programme; hopefully there will be fewer 

or no cases of flu this winter in school. 

 

RECEPTION OPEN PHONICS SESSION 

A reminder Reception parents are invited to Reception phonics tomorrow morning at 

9.00am. Please drop off your child and then wait under the EYFS verandah whilst 

we take register and organise the phonic session. Thank you. We hope you can make 

it. 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

A reminder all children should wear school uniform everyday including Nursery 

children.  

We ask: 

The boys to wear black or grey trousers / shorts with a white polo shirt or school 

shirt and royal blue school sweatshirt/ cardigan. 

The girls black / grey skirts or pinafore dresses with grey tights; grey trousers 

and a white polo shirt or school shirt and royal blue school sweatshirt/cardigan or a 

summer dress. 

A reminder children should only wear stud earrings and these should not be worn on 

PE days. If the earrings are not removed then your child will not be able to do PE. 

Also girls should wear blue/black/ navy/white headbands, bobbles and scrunchies. 

Sorry no flowery headbands please. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

SHARED FAMILY READING SESSIONS 

It was lovely to see so many of you at our reading sessions on Thursday afternoon 

(2.40pm – 3.00pm) (EYFS only) and Friday morning (8.40am – 9.00am). These 

sessions will continue for the rest of this term. Thank you for your support. 
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PFA MEETING 

Our next PFA meeting is on Friday 20th November @ 2.00pm in Brimington Common 

Methodist Church Hall. 
         

CRAFT/ BAKING CONTRIBUTIONS 

We would welcome contributions towards cooking and special craft money – £3.00 

for the Autumn Term 2. This is a very busy term when we will be getting ready for 

Christmas with lots of Art & Craft activities including our Christmas Craft Day. 

Thank you. Please complete the slip below. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Kathryn Fretwell 
 

 

****************************************************************************** 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BRIMINGTON MANOR INFANT & NURSERY SCHOOL 

COOKING/SPECIAL CRAFT MONEY – AUTUMN 2 

 

Child’s Name: _____________________________________   
Class ______________ 

 

Find enclosed £3.00 contribution for cooking and special craft activities  

during Autumn 2. 

 

Signed ___________________________________   

 

Date  _____________________ 
 


